
 

September 2025 

PROVISION INFORMATION LETTER – Autumn 1 2025 

This letter is to update you on what we are learning and focussing on in the Provision  
over the next half term. 

Provision Staff 

Shifa Islam Class Teacher 

Amina Begum 

Salma Begum 

Shahina Khanam 

Sheli Begum 

Classroom Support Staff 

Dolly Aktar  Midday Meal Supervisor  

This term, the Provision class will be focusing on the topic “In the garden”. Pupils will 
learn about themselves and explore the natural world around them. They will use a 
range of different materials to design and create their own products, such as creating 
a self-portrait and making a collage. Pupils will be participating in a variety of activities 
linked to our topic, including: 

●​ Exploring the new playground through an obstacle course. 
●​ Learning about plant seeds and what plants need to grow. 
●​ Looking at pictures of insects, going on a mini-beast hunt and collecting natural 

materials for our collages. 
●​ Making a mini-beast using playdough and a range of tactile materials. 

 



 
 

English 

Pupils will continue with the Read Write Inc. phonics programme. They will focus on 
learning the sounds and blending them to read words. They will also continue reading 
books and taking part in interactive reading sessions to develop their vocabulary and 
comprehension. 

Maths 

In mathematics, pupils will be learning a range of concepts, including the part-whole 
model and using a ten-frame to support counting and number bonds. Pupils will also 
develop their ability to identify numbers and put them in order. 

Physical Education: 

Your child will have PE every Thursday.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Provision Team 
 
 

 


